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Docket No. 030-00452 License No. 37-00358-05

Polyclinic Medical Center
Department of Radiology
ATIN: Mr. M. Kopetchny

'Vice President
2601 lbrth Third Street
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17110

Dear Mr. Kopetchny:
,

Subject: Inspection No. 91-001

This refers to your letter dated January 31, 1992, in response to our lettu
dated January 22, 1992. '

Thank you for inform;ng us of the corrective and preventive actions documented ,

in_your letter These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
.

Sincerely,

Oririnal Cicn)d By:
Mohraned M. Shr.nMy

% hamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Medical Inspection Section
Division of Radiation Safety

snd Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR) 'Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

.

Milton'A._Friedlander, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer
,

bec:
Rcgion ! Docket Room (w/ concurrences)

0FFICIAL RECORD COPY RL POLYCLINIC - 0001.0.0
03/10/92

T'E:(y ff;ETURN OR;GU4AL TO
REGION I-

9203300010 920316 ,\

RE01 LIC30 -

37-00350-05 PDR -

F W w %r - - u- , -ey-r 7-w Cw1 y-*v-- g-y w - rw y w- -'--y'', w--hvt =-yw'-- * -g -- * ' ' ' -P-



. . . . _ _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ .

,

Polyclinic Medical Center 2
,

l.

. D. a y
J/ / 2tk /74

0F JCIAL RECCR0 COPY P0 CLINIC - 0002.0.0

i

__ - - - _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - - _ _ _


